West Lancashire Community High School
       Safeguarding Letter 	2024	
                     Dear Parents and Carers, welcome to April’s Safeguarding letterTeenage boys in particular are at risk of sextortion, but what is the process the criminals might go through?  
1) Connect with a teenager using one of the social media apps or games 
2) Encourage them to move onto a platform with video, possibly encrypted
3) Start a conversation which quickly turns sexual
4) Encourage them to put on their video camera 
5) The criminal usually posing as a teenage girl either makes excuses why their camera isn't working or possibly even uses a pre-recorded video
6) The teenager is encouraged to remove their clothing or to perform intimate activity 
7) The criminal makes a recording made of the activity 
8) Blackmail statement made 
To find out more about this new phenomena please follow the link below: 
https://www.iwf.org.uk/resources/sextortion/ 
Please don’t forget that we are here to help with advice you can speak to Mr. Grant 
01695-721487
deputy@westlancs.lancs.sch.uk
Regards Andrew Grant -DSL

This month we are looking at Sextortion


